
SS-30 Correspondence – Genise Homan 

 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Genise Homan [mailto:genise3@verizon.net]  
Sent: Sunday, December 6, 2020 10:05 AM 
To: Council District 1 <District1@longbeach.gov>; Council District 2 <District2@longbeach.gov>; Council 
District 3 <District3@longbeach.gov>; Council District 4 <District4@longbeach.gov>; Council District 5 
<District5@longbeach.gov>; Council District 6 <District6@longbeach.gov>; Council District 7 
<District7@longbeach.gov>; Council District 8 <District8@longbeach.gov>; Council District 9 
<District9@longbeach.gov>; CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov>; Mayor <Mayor@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Agenda Item #30 In person dining 
 
-EXTERNAL- 
 
 
We are opposed to the current in-person dining restrictions which have been imposed. It makes no 
sense that restaurants must be closed for outdoor dining. There does not seem to be any facts that 
substantiate this measure. We can have protests and marches but no outdoor dining??? These 
businesses have worked hard to provide protective measures to ensure a safe experienced not to 
mention the costs that they have incurred. Open the restaurants back up!!!! No more business closures. 
Genise and Howard Homan 
133 Santa Ana Ave 
Long Beach, CA 90803 
 


